
Head of UFSIN for North Ossetia-Alania
Colonel Yuri Gennadievich Yemelyanov
Ul.Tamaeva, 48
Vladikavkaz, North Ossetia-Alania, 362027
Russian Federation

Dear Head of UFSIN,

on 17 July, Aslan Yandiev was extradited from Slovakia to Russia. He is suffering from a long-term
illness and is at grave risk of torture and other ill-treatment and an unfair trial in Russia.

Therefore, I urge you to take all necessary steps to ensure Aslan Yandiev is not subjected to
torture or other inhuman or degrading treatment or punishment and that he has timely and effective
access to any necessary healthcare.

Sincerely,
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